
NEWS RELEASE: November 17, 2010 
 

Greene County residents should have already received property tax bills 
 
The Greene County Collector’s Office mailed Real Estate and Property Tax bills to county 
property owners Wednesday, Nov. 10, 2010. Greene County Collector Scott Payne said all 
residents should have received their bills by now.  
 
“If you are a Greene County taxpayer and you haven’t received your statement yet, something 
went wrong,” said Payne. “The good news is you don’t have to call the Collector’s Office this 
year. You can simply go to the Collector’s website, www.countycollector.com, where you can 
look up and print your own tax statement. While you’re there, take a look around; the answers to 
most of the questions taxpayers have are answered on the website.” 
 
For more information, call the Greene County Collector’s Office at 417-868-4036 or Jenny 
Fillmer Edwards, Greene County Public Information Officer, at 417-829-6019 or 417-224-5510. 
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